CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA
wWww.manitowoc.org

14-2617T

MEMORANDUM
DATE: November 24, 2014
TO: Eric Sitkiewitz, Chairperson
Finance Committee
FROM: Jennifer Hudon, City Clerk/Dep. Treas.
RE: %eat Lakes Energy Technologies LLC

Parcel 809-401-033
Wis. Tax Appeals Settlement

At the November 17, 2014 Common Council meeting, action was taken to rescind tax in the
amount of $39,567.08 pursuant to a Settlement Agreement between Great Lakes Energy
Technologies LLC and Wis. Department of Revenue. Prior to making the refund, a recalculation
was made and we found the tax to be refunded should have been $39,586.07, instead of
$39,567.08, a difference of $18.99.

Please rescind the additional tax in the amount of $18.99. We will then issue a refund check for
the total due Great Lakes Energy Technologies.

Jennifer Hudon, MPA, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer
CITY HALL - 900 Quay Street - Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 - Fax (920) 686-6959 - jhudon@manitowoc.org
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